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City Offices Closed for Independence Day 
 
 
The City of Bristol offices will be closed Thursday, July 4, 2013 in observance of Independence 
Day.  Bristol residents are asked to take note of the following changes in City services: 
 
 

• Garbage Pick Up normally collected on Thursday, July 4, 2013 will be collected on 
Wednesday July 3, 2013. 

 
• Fixed-Route and Para-transit service will be closed on Thursday, July 4, 2013. 

 
• Job Access service will run on Thursday, July 4, 2013. 

 
• The city’s emergency services will operate on their normal 24/7 schedule. 

 
• All city parks and the Steele Creek Golf Course will be open on a normal operating 

schedule.   
 

• Slater Center will be closed on July 4, 2013. 
 
If you need to contact the city to request a service please visit www.bristoltn.org and complete an 
online service request.   
 
The city will resume normal operating hours on Friday, July 5, 2013. 
 
For more information please contact Terrie Talbert, Community Relations Director at 423-764-
4171. 
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